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Thank You for a Great Week at Dillbadin PS!
What a fantastic week it’s been at Dillbadin Primary School! Thank you to our students, staff, and 
families for your continued support, enthusiasm, and positivity. It’s been wonderful to see so much 
great learning, teamwork, and community spirit throughout the week.

A highlight of this week was the middle-class excursion to the National Gallery of Victoria, which 
brought lots of smiles and valuable learning experiences.

Thank you to our amazing staff and supportive families for making each week at Dillbadin special. 
We’re proud of the strong, caring community we continue to build together.

Penelope Harris
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The Importance of Wearing Full School Uniform – A Message for All Families
At Dillbadin PS, we take great pride in our school community, and one of the most visible ways 
we show that pride is through our school uniform. Wearing the correct uniform each day sets 
the tone for a positive learning environment and reinforces a sense of belonging and respect.
We want to remind all students and families that the full school uniform is not optional—it is an 
expectation. This includes:
• Blue pants or shorts
• Official Dillbadin PS tops
• Appropriate footwear

As the weather turns colder, it’s perfectly fine to wear a warm coat, but it should be worn over 
the school uniform, not instead of it.

Being out of uniform not only stands out—it sends the wrong message about our shared 
standards and values. We ask families to support us in maintaining this expectation every day. If 
you’re unsure about any aspect of the uniform policy or need assistance, please don’t hesitate to 
contact the school.
Let’s work together to keep our students looking sharp, feeling proud, and ready to learn.

 Special Lunch Reminder – Pasta 
Bake!

Don’t forget—our special lunch is happening 
next week, and we’re serving up delicious 
pasta bake!
To make sure your child doesn’t miss out, 
please have orders and the $8 payment 

submitted by Tuesday, 24th June.

Wishing everyone a safe and relaxing 
weekend! We look forward to welcoming all 
our students back on Monday, refreshed and 
ready for another fantastic week of learning 
at Dillbadin PS.

Penelope





Neisha Gange – Assistant Principal
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Supporting Calmer School Mornings – Free Webinar for 
Dillbadin Families

At Dillbadin Primary School, we are committed to supporting the wellbeing of our 
students and their families through proactive, evidence-based programs. Open Parachute 
is a school-wide mental health and wellbeing program that empowers students through 
real-life stories, emotional education, and practical strategies. Developed by clinical 
psychologists, it’s designed to help young people build resilience, understand their 
emotions, and develop healthy coping skills. 

As part of our participation in the Open Parachute program, we’re excited to offer 
families a free Parent Webinar designed to help transform the often-chaotic school 
morning routine into a calm, connected start to the day.
We’ve implemented Open Parachute across our classes to foster a strong sense of self-
awareness, empathy, and emotional wellbeing in our students, and we’re thrilled to 
extend support to parents and caregivers through initiatives like this webinar.

Upcoming Free Webinar: Setting School Mornings Up for Success

When: Tuesday, 24 June 2025

Webinar Overview:
Clinical Psychologist, parent coach and founder of Head into Healing, Dr. Nicole Sokol, 
will lead this insightful session titled “Setting School Mornings Up for Success: The 
Secrets to Leading Your Family Through a Smooth Start to the Day.”

Drawing on both her professional 
expertise and lived experience as a mum, 
Dr. Sokol will explore the underlying 
reasons why mornings can be tough for 
families and share practical strategies to 
make them more manageable. Parents and 
caregivers will leave the webinar feeling 
empowered with new tools and a better 
understanding of how to support their 
children (and themselves) during this often 
stressful time of day.

This opportunity is being offered free of 
charge to Dillbadin families through our 
ongoing involvement with the Open 
Parachute program.

A flyer with registration details is attached. 
Please register early to secure your place!





JUNIOR
Sebastian for settling back into school 

life after a long holiday.

MIDDLE Kenzie for working hard during Maths!

SENIOR
Faiq for his amazing effort all week.  

Your reading has been a highlight, and 
your effort in Maths has been 

outstanding!
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MRS 
BLAKE

STEM:
Mason for constructing a fantastic boat 

that held the most marbles in STEM!

MISS D
Performing Arts:

Aazaan for assisting his group to make a 
fantastic storyline for their puppet 

show!

MISS 
GANGE

Learn to Play:
Mason for his wonderful ideas and 
creativity in whole-class storylines 

during Learn to Play.
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Date Event

Every Friday 3:00pm School Assembly

Monday 9th June Public Holiday – King’s Birthday

Thursday 12th June School Council – 9am

Monday 16th June Boronia Library Visit

Wednesday 18th June Middle – NGV Excursion

Monday 30th June Boronia Library Visit

Tuesday 1st July CURRICULUM DAY – change of date!!

Friday 4th July Last Day of Term 2 – 2.30pm finish

Monday 21st July Day 1 Term 3

Wednesday 30th  July Excursion to RSPCA - Burwood

Friday 8th August Curriculum Day
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Our students have again earned 4  
leaves in the past week, which is

400 acknowledgements of 
positive behaviour.  

Amazing work, everyone!
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For more information regarding enrolling your child in primary 
school in 2026 including timelines please click on the link below:

Enrolling in primary school for 2026
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https://www.vic.gov.au/sites/default/files/2024-11/Factsheet-for-foundation-enrolment-2025-26-English_0.pdf
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